From: nola mae moore

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hamlin Park
Date: Friday, October 06, 2017 8:49:08 PM

Gentlemen and Ladies: They are not making more land! Shoreline is growing very fast in
terms of population. Two more 6 story apartment buildings are scheduled to replace the post
office at 175th and 15th which is very close to Hamlin Park and which means that many more
boxed in people will depend on our parks for outdoor activities. The value of being out of
doors and among trees is well studied and shown to be beneficial to body and spirit. Keep our
Hamlin Park as a wooded retreat for future generations. Thank you. Nola Mae Moore Dahlen,
19256 10th Avenue NE, Shoreline, WA (for 51 years.
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